
 

 

TOWN OF RIDGWAY 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

FOR 
RIVER CORRIDOR ASSESSMENT 

 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Town of Ridgway, Colorado will accept proposals from qualified 
and experienced consultants to conduct a River Corridor Assessment. The Town desires to retain a 
consultant to characterize river function, ecosystem health, and channel stability within the river 
corridor in and near Ridgway. This characterization, along with existing planning documents, will 
be used to support future management decisions in the river corridor. 
 
Two (2) paper copies printed double sided and one (1) electronic copy of the proposal in a sealed 
envelope, clearly marked with “Request for Proposals for River Corridor Assessment” and the 
name, address and phone number of the Proposer, will be received by Pam Kraft, Town Clerk, at 
Town Hall, 201 N. Railroad St., PO Box 10, Ridgway, CO 81432 until 10:00 a.m., local time, on the 
25th day of June, 2021, at which time all proposals will be publicly opened and read aloud. Any bid 
received after the time stated above will be returned to the Proposer unopened. 
 
Additional information, including the full Request for Proposals, is available on the Town website 
at https://townofridgway.colorado.gov/resources/requests-for-proposals/bids.  
 
The Town of Ridgway reserves the right to reject any and all proposals, to waive any irregularity in 
a proposal, to negotiate contract terms with the successful Proposer, or to make Award in such a 
manner as they may deem right and proper for the best interest of the Town of Ridgway. 
 
TOWN OF RIDGWAY, COLORADO 
 
 

By: Pam Kraft, Town of Ridgway, Town Clerk 

https://townofridgway.colorado.gov/resources/requests-for-proposals/bids

